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Thank you for your submission to the 2024 Southern Region AAAE Poster Session. The review process is complete and
we are pleased to accept your poster!

We had a great response with 47 poster abstracts submitted in the research category and 26 poster abstracts submitted
in the innovative idea category. Thus, the acceptance for Research Poster Abstracts was 81% and Innovative Idea Poster
Abstracts was 77%.

Your review can be viewed at:
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Faaae.agedweb.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cgth00
28%40auburn.edu%7Cf57a6609cdb14e3bcd2608dbf66a8b37%7Ccchb6deedbd294b388979d72780f62d3b%7C0%7C0%7C
638374710670706716%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMCAwLjAwMDAILCIQljoiV2IuMzIiLCIBTil6lk1lhaWwiLCJX
VCI6MNn0%3D%7C2000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=swGVMCDVGTpu3jZXGqwVXys1KibckcKo1OGafe8EAhY%3D&reserved=0.
Please choose this event, login, and select My Reviews.

Important: You will need to resubmit the narrative as a PDF file with a cover page added that will then be included in the
conference proceedings. The cover page should contain the following information and be centered on the page-poster
abstract title, author name, mailing address, phone number, and e-mail address of the authors. The type of poster
(Research or Innovative Idea) should be printed in the upper right-hand corner.

Please upload the final copy of your abstract for the proceedings using the link on the My Reviews page by Wednesday,
January 4, 2024.

Uploading Poster Revisions

1. Go to the poster site:
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Faaae.agedweb.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cgth00
28%40auburn.edu%7Cf57a6609cdb14e3bcd2608dbf66a8b37%7Ccchb6deedbd294b388979d72780f62d3b%7C0%7C0%7C
638374710670706716%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMCAwLjAwMDAILCIQljoiV2IuMzIiLCIBTil6lklhaWwiLCJX
VCI6Mn0%3D%7C2000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=swGVMCDvGTpu3jZXGqwVXys1KibckcKo10Gafe8EAhY%3D&reserved=0
Choose the appropriate conference

Login

Select "My Reviews"

Select a poster submission

Select "Upload Final Version for Publication"

Upload your revised narrative as a PDF. Your narrative must be no longer than 4 pages (cover page, 2-page
narrative, 1-page references). You should take this opportunity to add blinded information (such as state or university
name).

Further directions regarding presentation at the conference will be shared soon!
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Check the website for conference registration information.
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Faaaeonline.org%2FSouthern-
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Conference&data=05%7C01%7Cgth0028%40auburn.edu%7Cf57a6609cdbl4e3bcd2608dbf66a8b37%7Cccbb6deedbd294

b388979d72780f62d3b%7C0%7C0%7C638374710670706716%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8ey)WIjoiMCAwLjAwMDAI
LCJQljoiV2IuMzIliLCJBTil61k1haWwiLCIXVCI6EMNn0%3D%7C2000%7C%7C%7 C&sdata=01UeQlh7C3xCarXLO6CZohjg69EPSO
SPGP4SVeYFCYo%3D&reserved=0

We look forward to seeing you in February!

Regards,
Wendy Warner, Southern Region AAAE Poster Chair Gaea Hock, AAAE Poster Submission & Review Manager



